
          
No. ESTIII-RVGB/1/2024 - Estt.III                    Dated the 22nd September 2025

NOTICE:

This is for information of all concerned candidates that the recruitment 
for  Group B & C posts  in  NEIGRIHMS against  Advertisement  No.NEIGR-
E.III/15/2014/Pt.VII dated 22.01.2025 is kept in abeyance due to administrative 
reasons.

Any  further  information  relating  to  the  said  advertisement  will  be 
informed to all concerned accordingly.

 

  Deputy Director (Admn)
NEIGRIHMS

Memo No. ESTIII-RVGB/1/2024 - Estt.III      Dated the 22nd September 2025

Copy to:  Programmer,  IT Cell,  NEIGRIHMS,  Shillong for  uploading in  the 
Institute’s website.
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